Albina Rotary Club Zoom Meeting March 31, 2021

Members Present: Becky Black, Mark Cooksey, Yasuko Fields, Jennifer Harbick, Byron Kellar, Frances
Moore, Lisa Pickert, Bob Rosenkranz

Byron reported that we are beginning to receive applications and references for the Neil Kelly
Scholarship program.
Byron brought up the question of whether or not we still want to have a fundraising effort for the
Club for the 2020-21 fiscal year. Mark shared that he thought we had approximately 50K in the Neil
Kelly Scholarship fund and 17K in the fund from past Grand Prix fundraising efforts for the club.
Frances moved and seconded to skip the general fund-raising effort (that normally
associated with the Fall Grand Prix) for the 2020-21 fiscal year and restart that effort in early fiscal
year 2021-22. All approved.
Lisa reported that our Clean-Up event with Solv is coming up on April 10, from 9 —11. 30 people
have signed up, which was the maximum number allow. Lisa requested to up that number to 40
and Solv agreed to change the registration number, so if you already tried to register and we’re
unable to do so, please try again.
The March 24 minutes were amended to reflect the following:

o -adding Frances as a member-at-large for the Foundation Board

o -changing the next meeting date from April to March 31, 2021
Frances moved and Byron seconded the March 10, 17 and amended March 24 minutes. All
approved.
Bob gave a presentation on his Bahai faith. “Religion is not behind us, but beneath us.” For more
information, you can go to www.usbahai.org.

The meeting closed at 1 PM. Our next meeting will be at noon on April 7.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Pickert, 2020/21 Secretary



